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• The Oregon Band of 
Brothers Sisters Chapter 
presented Kyle Harbick with 
an appreciation plaque at a 
recent meeting. The plaque 
states:

“In appreciation for the 
opportunity afforded to the 
Oregon Band of Brothers 
Sisters Chapter, we thank 
you for the courtesies that 
have been extended to mem-
bers and guests during this 
past year. Your food, service 
and willingness in helping 
us reach our goal ‘veterans 
helping veterans’ could not 
have happened had it not 
been for your great food, 
great service and under-
standing. Your staff is to be 
complimented. Judy (Gillan) 
is the best. Thank you.

The Sisters Band of 
Brothers  meets  every 
Wednesday at Takoda’s at 
11:15 a.m. for lunch and fel-
lowship. Anyone with prior 
or active military service is 
invited to come.

•  G a r y  a n d  C a t h y 
Pepperling:

Words  t ru ly  cannot 
express our gratitude to 
this community after recent 
heartbreaking events. I am 
humbled by the outpouring 
of support. The list is too 
long to include everyone but 
I must thank Kelsey Reznick, 
Nick Cristiano, Josh and 
Ashley Hixon for organiz-
ing the Hardtails fundraiser 
for the family of Shemaiah 
Gillan. 

Of course this could not 
have taken place without 
Steve and Darcy Macey, 
owners of Hardtails Bar and 
Grill. They kindly offered 

use of their establishment, 
arranged entertainment 
along with very generous 
contributions. 

As Aubrey creates her 
path with their daughter 
Delaynie and new baby 
arriving later this year, she 
is honored by the support of 
her community, and love of 
her friends and family.

• Tara Greaney wrote: I 
would like to recognize two 
amazing people working at 
Sisters High School. I am a 
junior marshal for the high 
school graduation this year 
and was able to see the prep-
aration for graduation first-
hand. Behind this celebration 
are two key figures. Year 
after year they have orga-
nized hundreds of students 
to make graduation one of 
the most memorable events 
for not only the graduat-
ing class but also the entire 
town of Sisters. I just wanted 
to take a moment to thank 
Suzanne Lind and Pinky 
Pagano for their tireless 
years of service to our stu-
dents, our schools, and our  
community. 

•  B i l l  A n t t i l a , 
Commander, VFW Post 
8138 wrote:

On behalf of VFW Post 
8138, I would like to thank 
the Sisters-Camp Sherman 
Fire Department for going 
above and beyond their duty 
by assisting the VFW and 
American Legion members 
with the audience chairs 
during the Memorial Day 
Ceremony on May 25, 2015 
at Village Green Park. Their 
continuing support of Sisters 
Veteran groups is highly 

appreciated.
•  Andrew Loscu to ff 

wrote: I worked as the vol-
unteer coordinator (of Sisters 
Stampede Mountain Bike 
Race) this year and would 
like to give the community 
a sense of how many people 
banded together and helped 
out. We had around 30 vol-
unteers doing everything 
from parking cars, to reg-
istration, to cleaning up the 
course after the race.

Without them, this event 
wouldn’t happen. Many 
came out and had a great 
time capturing the joy and 
passion of the mountain bik-
ers and left being inspired to 
ride a little more themselves. 
Some even mentioned they 
were looking forward to 
entering as a participant this 
next year!

• Art Buell wrote:
Thank you to the city 

manager and work crew for 
making the turn at Locust 
Street and Main Avenue eas-
ier to negotiate. Moving the 
one stanchion back several 
inches makes the right turn 
onto Main Ave. easier. Not 

having to square the corner 
helps longer vehicles avoid 
crossing into the on-com-
ing lane to make the turn. 
Thanks, Andrew Gorayeb, 
for taking a suggestion and 
turning it into swift action.

• Shannon Pollard wrote:
The Sisters Elementary 

School Garden Club would 
like to thank everyone 
who was involved in help-
ing make our 12th annual 
Garden Fair  th is  las t 
Saturday a success. There 
isn’t enough room to thank 
everyone individually, but a 

heartfelt thanks to the busi-
nesses and individuals who 
made donations to our silent 
auction baskets and to those 
who helped with prepara-
tions for the Garden Fair.

Also, to the volunteers 
who have helped during 
classes, and to those who 
have donated pots, seeds, 
compost, garden-related 
items and money. And to the 
community members who 
continue to support and pur-
chase our baskets and plants 
at our fair. Our program 
could not grow without you!

Sisters salutes...

tom Barrier is pictured with Kyle harbick and veteran member hank 
Fegette during the weekly oregon Band of Brothers meeting at takoda’s.
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TREATING SPORTS 

INJURIES
Children & Adults

Three Sisters Chiropractic 
270 S. Spruce St., Sisters

Dr. Inice Gough, DC, 541.549.3583
ThreeSistersChiropractic.com

SCHEDULE YOUR ALIGNMENT TODAY!

DAVIS TIRE
                                 Serving Sisters Since 1963

188 W. Sisters Park Dr. In Sisters Industrial Park across from SnoCap Mini Storage

541-549-1026

DOES YOUR CAR 
HANDLE LIKE A 
BUCKIN’ BRONCO?
S

BB

Over 6,000 sq. ft. of 

Consignment Furniture
Great Selection of Western Decor!

625 ARROWLEAF TRAIL (OUTLAW STATION) | 541-719-1719 | SUN-FRI 9:30 AM-6 PM

WELCOME, RODEO FANS!
OPEN UNTIL 7 P.M. JUNE 11 & 12

Stop by to 
enter for 
drawing!

Kalin Emrich & Katie Crabb

541-549-2882

Call 541-595-6420 

for Reservations

www.kokaneecafe.com

Exceptional 
Cuisine at the 
Metolius River
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Dr. Thomas R. Rheuben
General, Cosmetic, Implant 

and Family Dentistry
~ Over 22 years Serving Sisters ~

We are preferred providers for Delta Dental PPO and Premier, 
MODA, Advantage, Pacifi c Source, Cigna and the V.A.

541-549-0109  |  304 W. Adams Ave.  |  Sisters

Repairs…
Any Size, 

Any Distance! 
Rockers are from Powell 

Butte, Sumpter, Lakeview, 

and Madras. Side chairs hail 

from Wasco and the Bay Area. 

Silverlake is the origin of the 

metal-framed chair. The vanity 

bench came from Bend, while 

the 250-year-old Dutch child’s 

chair now lives in Portland.

We will meet your 

travel schedule!

Wicker Restoration
Since 1974

541-923-6603 
2415 SW Salmon Ave., Redmond


